
A new online payment system 
at SAIF
Learn the benefits of One Inc, SAIF's online payment platform.
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We are excited to let you know about updates to SAIF’s online payment platform. Soon, all SAIF 
payment processes will transition from U.S. Bank to One Inc. With One Inc as our new payment 
platform and processor, you can:

•	 Use quick pay to make a payment on a policy using only a policy number and mailing address 
zip code. Anyone can make payments through the quick pay process, which does not require 
logging into an account.

•	 Make a premium payment using an interactive voice response system

•	 Split payments between two separate credit cards during the same transaction

•	 View your invoices within the payment system

•	 View estimated billing information for future invoices

•	 Make payments with Google Pay

Aside from the benefits listed above, One Inc offers a more modern and improved customer 
experience.

We’re here to help
We want to make this transition as seamless as possible, but we know this change could spark a 
lot of questions. We’ve tried to answer many of them on saif.com/payments with our FAQs. Also 
please feel free to call us at 800.285.8525.

https://www.saif.com/payments

